
Monday 27th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas Celebrations

The festive period is now upon us and we have some very exciting events planned throughout the
school this year.

Infant Nativities

The infant nativities are being held in the school hall on the following dates:

Tuesday 12th December at 9.30am
Wednesday 13th December at 1.45pm
Thursday 14th December at 9.30am

A separate letter will be sent home regarding costumes.

KS2 Carol Concert

This is to be held in Midsomer Norton Methodist Church on Monday 11th December at 9.30am and
2pm.

Neither the nativity nor the concert will be ticketed this year but please be mindful that we
will have to limit numbers due to fire regulations. With this in mind, we would ask that you
just attend one performance and whilst we love to see extended family members please
bear in mind that we may have to turn people away should we exceed those numbers.

Sing in the Afternoon

Earth and Mercury Class will be singing Christmas Songs with the Good Afternoon Choir in the
Methodist Church on Thursday 14th December from 1pm. Parents and Carers of children in these
classes are welcome to join from 1pm.



Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day

We would like to invite all children to wear their most festive Christmas jumpers in to school on
Wednesday 13th December which coincides with the children’s Christmas lunch. Please ensure
that Christmas lunch is booked on Parent Pay by midday on Thursday 7th December. If you have
any issues, please do contact the office.

Reminder the last day of school before breaking up for Christmas is Tuesday 19th December.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Kind regards

The School Office


